
  

To those who are admitted to NCGM 

Face Masks During Your Stay at NCGM  
 

All visitors to our hospital are required to wear face masks in 

the hospital beyond March 13, 2023.  

We have many visitors every day and it is a measure to prevent 

the spread of COVID-19 to those among them who are at higher 

risks of developing severe symptoms if infected.  

As inpatients, you are required to wear face masks as well to 

protect yourselves from infection during your stay at NCGM. 
 

➢ Wear a face mask whenever you go out of your room (into the 

ward hallway, for examination, etc.). 
 

➢ Wear a face mask when our staff go into your room (into a 

curtained-off area) for medical consultation, medical care, etc. 
 

➢ Make sure to bring face masks with you when you check in to 

our hospital for admission. 
 

*If you do not bring a face mask with you, please purchase one 

 from a vending machine at the main entrance or  
stores on the basement floor. 

 

We appreciate your kind understanding and cooperation. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hospital Director, Center hospital of NCGM 

Infection Control Office 

 

 

Wear your mask correctly 

Wearing a mask protects your mouth and nose. 

A mask should fully cover your nose to the chin. Bend the metal strip 

over the nose bridge to minimize the gap between the mask and your 

face. 
Adjust the metal strip over the 

nose bridge for a better fit 

Cover your nose completely 

Make sure that the mask 
covers up to your chin. 


